
 

  

 

Sabbath Worship - March 5, 2022        
 
 

    A  Place to Belong! A  Place to Grow! 
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Upcoming Youth Ministry Events—please contact Pastor Larry for details or if you would like to 
be added to the text/email communication list. 

• Ski Trip, Sunday, March 6.  Contact Pastor Larry to RSVP and for additional details 

regarding location, time, transportation, and cost. 

• Northern CA Freshman/Sophomore Retreat, March 11-13, contact Pastor Larry to RSVP. 

• Teen Bible Academy Track 2, Sabbath, March 19—Tuesday, March 22.  This is an 
opportunity of a lifetime!  If you are a teenager and want to understand the Bible better, you 
have the opportunity to spend time with some of the greatest Bible teachers EVER!  We will 
leave after church on Sabbath, March 19.  Transportation provided.  Conducted in Colfax.  

Contact Delinda Hamilton for more information (559.903.5116). 

Dennis Drayson’s Memorial Service—will be held on Friday afternoon, March 11, at 3:30 pm in 
the Chico Adventist Church Chapel.  Everyone is welcome to attend.  Dennis was the step-father 

of Randy Hill.  Please remember Randy and the entire family in your prayers.   

Fellowship Meal (Potluck) - is coming next week!  We look forward to pulling up our chairs 
around the table to share a meal after the Worship Service next Sabbath.  Thank you for all that 
you do to generously share of your time and your family’s favorite foods to bless others.  This 
month we will have extra guests to plan for as we welcome home our PAA alumni.  Thank you for 

your support.   

Work Bee “Under the Oaks” - Coming next Sunday, March 13 at 9 am!  As the weather turns 
warm, we turn our thoughts toward the sweet times of fellowship that we have spent together 
“Under the Oaks.”  We are looking forward to spending some future Sabbaths there as we worship 

together as a Church Family.  Let’s start by sprucing up our space together.  See you there! 

Please be aware that due to Spring Break for our PAA and PAE schools, the Church Office will 
be closed from March 21 through March 28.  Also, the Gym on the PAA/PAE campus will remain 

partially set-up for church during this week and will not be available for regular gym use.   

Membership Transfer—Second Reading—Outgoing:  Jean Aldridge to Springtown SDA Church, 
Gentry, AR; Lindsay Randall to Bishop SDA Church, CA 
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“Stand firm then, with the belt of truth buckled around your waist, with the 
breastplate of righteousness in place, and with your feet fitted with the readiness 
that comes from the gospel of peace. In addition to all this, take up the shield of 
faith, with which you can extinguish all the flaming arrows of the evil one. Take 
the helmet of salvation and the sword of the Spirit, which is the word of God. 

And pray in the Spirit on all occasions with all kinds of prayers and 
requests. With this in mind, be alert and always keep on praying for all the 

Lord’s people.”   Ephesians 6:14-18 NIV 

 

 



 

4  In case of emergency this weekend,  
please call the Elder-On-Call: Dan Appel (530.368.2922).  
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https://tinyurl.com/f7x9x9nw 

 

DON’T MISS THIS INSPIRING MOVIE! 

MARCH 4-31, 2022 
 

https://tinyurl.com/f7x9x9nw 

https://tinyurl.com/f7x9x9nw
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http://www.paradiseadventistchurch.org
http://www.facebook.com/paradiseadventist/

